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Comments: I am writing today in opposition to the ban of domestic goats and sheep on Chugach National Forest.

I would like to ask you to please consider the impact on the citizens that live in the communities within the CNF. If

you were to take away their right to own domestic goats/sheep on their own private property, to infringe on the

civil rights of the people of this state, without the scientific evidence to back up such a drastic measure. Data is

being collected and research is being done as fast and efficiently as possible so we can all come to a better

understanding of the risks of communicable diseases between our domestic and wild  populations. As it stands

now, the science does not back a drastic move like the removal of domestics from our forests. Thank you for your

time~CM


